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I urge legislators to oppose this proposed bill.  Oregon has long led the way with 

innovative, safe and effective ways to provide access to voting and engagement in 

Oregon politics.  This bill would move Oregon backward, not forward. It would 

severely limit access to voting, making it available only to those who could visit a 

voting facility on the day of an election, those with the privilege to take time away 

from work, those with transportation, those who are physically able to wait in long 

lines and visit a polling center. This is voter suppression, and nothing more. There is 

limited evidence of fraud or concern with mail-in voting and those concerns—if truly 

concerns at all—can be remedied with other methods. Please vote no.  


